
March 2025 

Dear Pastor, 


Thank you for your faithfulness in praying for us. Darleen seems to have overcome 
the mini-stroke that she had, but she is still working on getting her blood pressure 
lowered consistently. I feel that I have adjusted well to the pacemaker. We have been 
blessed with very good health through the years, so this is a path with which we are 
not very familiar.


We have been traveling to missions conferences; however, we did cancel six 
meetings due to health issues. The Lord willing, we plan to be in Africa for two 
months this summer. We will have wonderful opportunities to teach in several 
settings. Please pray that the Lord will help us with our health so that we can make 
this trip.


We have seen several people trust Christ in meetings this year, and we could not be 
more grateful to the Lord. Pray with us that the Lord will send forth laborers into the 
fields of service. 


Darleen and I appreciate your faithfulness in praying for us, and we could not 
continue on without the blessings of the Lord through people like you. 


In His Service,

Danny and Darleen Whetstone
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